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We are an aspirational place where learners grow. 

Our school is kind and happy and we respect and celebrate the differences in ourselves, 
our community and our world. 

Our children become responsible, determined and independent citizens. 

 

Good Afternoon Everyone, 
 
Finally we are beginning to see some brighter weather and this has made such a difference to how 
everyone is feeling. We hope that you are enjoying this in and evening and on the weekend too. 
With the lovely weather comes the sunshine so if children can bring sun hats or have sun cream 
applied before school this always helps in keeping their skin and eyes protected. 
 
Staffing 
 
It has definitely been a fortnight of babies here at Sutton CP. 
 
Mr Stewart our caretaker and his partner have welcome the safe arrival of Charlie 
to their family. You may have noticed the relief staff on site whilst Mr Stewart is 
spending  time with his family. 
 
Miss Blackie who works in Reception and her partner have welcomed Aria in to 
the world. Her safe arrival has brought a lot of excitement to Reception. 
 
I know that you  will join us in congratulating these families at such a wonderful 
time. 
 
School Uniform 
 
PE kits are also school uniform and do not include football kits. Children should have a white t-shirt, 
school hoodie (purple), black sports trousers, black leggings or knee length shorts.  
 
Please avoid branding wherever possible and no ‘hot pant’ shorts. Spare kit will be provided, if chil-
dren are not in school agreed PE kit. Children with long hair should have this tied back on PE days. 
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Fathers’ Day Lunches - Week Commencing 10th June 
 
In a few weeks time it will be Father's Day and once again we are inviting those special men to join us for 
lunch. We have sent out all of the relevant information to parents/carers with full details of menu choices 
along with instructions on how to book and pay.  
 
 

 
Airedale Chemicals Donation 
 
Representatives from Airedale Group visited school this week to meet chil-
dren and see how we had used their very kind donation of £500 from earli-
er in the year. The children talked about the books we had bought that fo-
cused on Science, Maths and under-represented groups. Look out for the 
story and pictures in the local 

press. A big thank you to Airedale Group for supporting our chil-
dren’s reading. 

 
Pennington's Motor Sports Visit 
 
Lots of excitement this morning, when these two fantastic vehicles 
arrived at school. Another ‘Science at work’ event. It was such a 
privilege watching the children’s amazement at these cars and then hear and feel the 
energy that comes from them when they are started. A massive thank you to Mr Pen-
nington and his team for allowing us to take a close look at these cars. I think the adults 
were having as much fun as the children! 
 
Playground Buddies 
 
Some of our Year 4 children have taken on a new role this week as ‘Playground Buddies’ spending some time 
with our youngest children at lunchtime and helping them engage in games and activities outside.  It has 
already been a huge success with the younger children loving the interaction with those they look up to 
across school. 

 
Reception Class excitement 
 
The chicks have arrived in all their wonderful fluffiness and the children are taking really 
good care of them.  They also have the cocoons ready to burst into butterflies and be re-
leased outdoors over the next couple of weeks. Alongside all of this, the children are very 
busy preparing a plant sale! Please come along and support if you can. 
 
 
 
 
 

Anna Riley 
Headteacher 

Class Assemblies 23—24 
Year 2—Thursday 23rd May 3:00pm 
Year 1—Thursday 4th July 3:00pm 

Reception—Summer Term TBC 
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Miss Baldwin’s SENCO Page 
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Key staff in school  
 
Worried about a child? 
If parents, staff, or visitors have any concerns regarding the safety or well-
being of child(ren), please speak to one of our safeguarding team.  
 
Safeguarding Team: 

Mr Stuart Barrick—Governor responsible for safeguarding. 
 
If the concern is outside of the school hours, then you 
should report the concerns to the North Yorkshire Multi 
Agency Safeguarding Screening Team, on 0300 131 213 
or You can contact the NSPCC Helpline on 0808 800 5000 
or email help@NSPCC.org.uk  NSPCC Helpline | NSPCC 
  

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Safeguarding Page 

mailto:help@NSPCC.org.uk
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/reporting-abuse/nspcc-helpline/

